## Dear Tina

I am writing to thank you for your contribution to our IPE4 Conference Day on 26 October 2016. The day went really well.

Students provided written feedback on the day which we are still working through, and the feedback for your session was highly positive as always, including when asked "What did you learn?" we had the following comments (these are just a sample – there were lots and lots of positive comments)

"Tina reminded us to think about the person" (Nursing student)

"Tina McGuff was really interesting and inspirational" (Podiatry student)

"Personal experience relating to anorexia – providing a deeper understanding of this complex condition" (OT student)

"The complexity of anorexia and need to consider exercise in them [sic]" (Therapeutic radiography student)

In response to a question relating to what was best about the day

"Anorexia talk was very honest and insightful" (OT student)

"Tina's talk was inspiring and gave me a greater insight to how patients actually see things" (Podiatry student)

"Tina McGuff's talk – wish it was longer" (OT student)

"Tina McGuff – inspiring" (Diagnostic radiography student)

I hope that your evening session went well.

I hope to be able to welcome you back to speak to our new IPE4 students next year. We will be in touch in due course with the date for 2017, and you can have a longer slot by popular request!

Thanks again

Kind regards

Evelyn

XX

Evelyn Weir

Lead for Interprofessional Education Programme Leader BSc (Hons) Podiatry Lecturer